
 

 

 

New Castle Planning Board and Conservation Commission 

Joint Planning Session 

March 16, 2016 

 

Members Present:  Darcy Horgan, Kate Murray, Rich Landry, Lynn    

McCarthy, Beth Barnhorst, Nancy Gulley, Bill Marshall, Brian Mack 

 

Also Present:  Tracy Degnan, Steve Tabbutt, Bill Stewart, Geof Potter, 

Abby Gronberg 

 

 

The purpose of the joint meeting is to run through the presentations that will 

be made at the March 21, 2016 Planning Board meeting. 

 

Lynn McCarthy read her prepared remarks and asked for feedback. 

 

Tracy Degnan ran through her power point presentation and asked for 

feedback.  She was asked to better outline the wetlands in her slides and 

make the maps more easily understood among other comments. 

 

Submitted by, 

 

Darcy Horgan 

Chair, Planning Board 

 

 


